
NOTICE 

Sub:  Conduct of Written Tests for the posts of Parliamentary Interpreter 

(English/Hindi) and Parliamentary Interpreter (Odia) – Advt. No. 

1/2017  

 

Candidates who have been shortlisted to appear in the Written Tests for the 

posts of Parliamentary Interpreter (English/Hindi) and Parliamentary Interpreter 

(Odia) are hereby informed that the Written Tests for the said posts are scheduled 

to be held on Saturday, the 9
th

 February, 2019, at Parliament House Annexe, 

New Delhi-110001.  

2. The Admit Cards shall be made available on the website of Rajya Sabha in due 

course.  

 

Recruitment Cell  

Rajya Sabha Secretariat  

09/01/2019 


